
1 April 2022 NEWSLETTER 

HOUGHTON REGIS PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

It was wonderful to hear how well behaved our Nursery pupils were on their exciting trip to the Aquarium at 

Southend-on-Sea, where a good time was had by all. 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents to follow the uniform guidance. We are having a 

number of children coming into school with odd shades of tights and socks at the moment. Please ensure 

children come to school wearing the correct colours that complement the green and grey themed uniform. I 

have asked teachers and support staff to pick this up along with other uniform issues next term.  We will be 

handing out flyers with uniform guidance this evening. Please look at these carefully before buying uniforms.  

We were very impressed with the performances of our ballerinas during their recent 'in house' exams. It was 

wonderful seeing so many leaving school this week clutching certificates for achievement.  

Wishing you all a wonderful 

Easter break with your 

families. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 J Edwards 

 
Mr J Edwards 
Headteacher 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
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This week’s Attendance Awards         

KS1 -      Purple  -   95.27% 

KS2  -     Red  -    95.54% 

 

We are very pleased to report 

that the children raised £293.69 

on Red Nose Day this year. 

RED NOSE DAY 

After Easter, our Chair of Governors will hand out certificates to children who have achieved 

100% attendance. 

GOVERNORS’ ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

We will be holding a 

Summer Jubilee Fayre on 

10 June 2022.  More 

details will be given after 

the Easter holidays. 
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Well done to everybody who raised money through sponsorship for the visit of the athlete Frederick Afrifa. 

You raised over £2,000 of which we in return receive just of £1,000 in vouchers to purchase sports 

equipment.  All children should have received their wrist bands and/or poster. A fantastic sporting 

achievement. 

Stavros G Alex P
All of Platinum Class Ibrahim H
Teymullah A Simba M
Sherwain T Tommy D
Ahmed Z

Liam D
Freddie C
Lily-Grace C
Andrei S
 

Aurelia D
Faith D

Zakariya I Diana P
Harper P Kimberly F
Harry O Chloe S
Francesca K James G
Zakariya H Tobin C

Danny DETERMINATION 

says, “DON’T GIVE UP.”

Colin CURIOSITY says, 

“THINK FOR YOURSELF.”

Chloe COMMUNICATION 

says, “RESPECT OTHERS.”

Izzy INDEPENDENCE 

says, “DO YOUR BEST.”
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BALLET EXAMS 

 

Over the weekend, Miss Waller competed at a 
National Cheerleading competition. Her team put out a 
great routine which resulted in a first place win making 
them National Champions! 

Oblivion Allstar are always looking for dedicated and 
hardworking athletes to join their program. If you 
would like to join an exciting, new sport then send an 
email to oacheer@gmail.com  

Oblivion Allstars— Cheerleading 

The summer lunchtime menus are on school 

grid and can be booked several weeks in 

advance.  This gives you the opportunity to 

log into your account to make your child’s 

lunch selections. 

Please come into the school office should you 

experience difficulties accessing your account 

or are experiencing financial difficulty. 

SCHOOL GRID 

If you are struggling to log into your School Money 

account, the school office will be more than happy 

to assist.  You will need to bring your phone with 

you to enable them to help. 

Please note that we are not able to accept cash 

payments. 

Should you be experiencing financial difficulty, 

please come to the school office.   

SCHOOL MONEY 

mailto:oacheer@gmail.com
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Family Support & food 

voucher scheme 
 

If you require support over the 
Easter period, The Children’s Centre, 
Tithe Farm Road are offering a range 
of services, see the link below for 
details. 

 
The food voucher scheme will 
continue to be available to families 
in need over the Easter holiday 
period.  The following link will take 
you to the relevant web page. 
 

https://

www.centralbedfordshire.gov.uk/

info/12/childcare/113/

childrens_centres 

 

Tel: 0300 300 8115 

FAMILY SUPPORT 

EASTER ACTIVITIES & SUPPORT LINKS 

We have been asked to provide access to information on a 

number of activities scheduled to take place during the 

Easter Holidays.  Posters/leaflets can be found in the 

Newsletter folder on our website.  You will find information 

on: 

Teddy Bear Hunt (Willen Hospice) 

Messy Easter (Salvation  Army) 

The Nurturing Programme (Children Centre) 

Afternoon Tea on the Bowls Green (HRTC) 

http://www.houghtonregisprimary.co.uk/newsletters-2020-21/ 
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